
 

  

 

 

MEMO TO CITY COUNCIL: 
 
Monday, February 25, 2019 
 
Re: Application # PL2018-233– Vacation of Right-of-Way for a portion of NW Lowenstein 
Drive 
  
To: City Council Members 
 
Following the Planning Commission meeting on February 14, 2019, it was noted by staff 
that Condition #1 should be revised to include the City of Lee’s Summit Water Utilities 
Department. 
 
The revised condition is noted below.   
 

1. The vacation of right-of-way shall not take effect until such time as a temporary 

utility easement covering the existing AT&T, Spire, KCP&L and the City of Lee’s 

Summit Water Utilities infrastructure is dedicated.  


